
THE WHITE HOUSE
WASHINGTON

February 15, 1962

Dear Dr. Garcia:

The President wants me to thank you for your
letter and copy of the press release of January
21, 1962. The President appreciated hearing
frorn you.

Sincerely,

Harris L. Wofford
Special Assistant
to the President

Dr. Hector P. Garcia
3024 Morgan Street
Corpus Christi, Texas


